November 30, 2010

To: Alan Hawkins
Fr: Laura Lynch

Re: Project Graduation

Dear Alan,

As per our conversation a few weeks ago, I am writing to let you know that the Project Graduation
committee is planning to raise approximately $20,000 to cover the cost of Project Graduation for the class
of 2011. T understand that the School Board must be made aware of this endeavor formally so that they
can approve and we can move forward. Thus, I am writing to request that you include this matter on your
School Board meeting agenda for the month of December.

Thank You,

Laura Lynch



